
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
Council Subcommittee Update 

 

From October 12th, 2024, to November 14th, 2024 

 
Public Art Advisory Committee   10/14   Cunningham, Davis 
The Committee met with McGrath Arts who is being recommended to Council for the installation 
of the lighting and railing for the Stairway Public Art Project. As lighting and railing are part of 
infrastructure of the project, the artists discussed their designs with the Committee and Public 
Works Assistant Director Kinser to be sure the project will work well and be integrated into the 
project smoothly. 
 
Sierra Point Parkway Design Guidelines Subcommittee 11/14  Lentz, O’Connell 
The Subcommittee met with Healthpeak Properties applicants to review their proposed 
demolition of the existing parking garage and surface parking lots on the project site at 2000 Sierra 
Point Parkway and 8000 Marina Boulevard to construct additional life science office building and 
new structured and surface parking. The two existing office buildings on the project site would be 
retained and incorporated into the site design. The Subcommittee asked questions and gave 
feedback to the applicant. 
 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   11/18 5:15pm Cunningham, Davis 
 
Economic Development Subcommittee  12/4 1:30pm Cunningham, Lentz 
 


